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Rooted in Christ, 

Bloom Where You are Planted 

We have focused on identity (SHAPE) and 

vocation. This year we will focus on living out 

that unique vocation, or purpose that God 

has given each of us - our mission. 

We will explore how God reveals both himself 

and our life’s mission through experience.  

2020-2021 SCHOOL THEME 

     Wednesday, December 16, 2020 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS!!! 

CHRISTMAS EVE 

 

School Office Hours: 8:00 - 3:00 

NTI hours: 8:30 - 3:00 (variable by grade) 

School Office Hours: 8:00 - 3:00 

NTI hours: 8:30 - 3:00 (variable by grade) 

6:30: Mrs. Weber’s Virtual Christmas Music Share 
(zoom link/password can be found on page 8 of this newsletter) 

 

NTI Information & Links 

 

 

 

Although it is not what we planned, 

nor is it what we prefer, 

we have returned to NTI. 

Our amazing faculty and staff are 

working diligently to ensure that all 

of our students continue to receive 

the best education possible 

while we are not at school, in-person. 

Please CLICK HERE and then select 

the first document (reopening plans) 

for the most current information 

regarding NTI, including 

grade-level schedules, 

online classroom expectations, etc. 

Thank you SO MUCH for your 

cooperation and understanding! 

http://school.bssky.org/calendar.aspx
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16-dcWrJuAAuqJkNVuFzW8BMq4XFE3zPzZIML2TX9WMo/edit?usp=sharing
http://school.bssky.org/cafeteria.aspx
http://www.bssboosters.com/
https://app.sycamoreschool.com/index.php?schoolid=2610
https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726
https://bssky.org/miscellaneous


Blessed Sacrament Community, 
  
We are so proud of our students, staff, and families for their response to this latest transition to NTI. 
In teaching and visiting Zoom classes over the past few weeks, we have been extremely impressed with how 
dedicated everyone has been to fostering high levels of student learning through this less-than-ideal format. 
It speaks volumes about our students, staff, and families to see such a positive and team-oriented approach 
to ensuring this time was and is productive and successful. We are so thankful for your flexibility and support.  
  
At the time of writing this letter, we are still under the impression that we will return to school in January 
following Christmas break.  If we receive any updated guidance on that timeline, we will communicate that to 
you ASAP.  We are thrilled at the prospect of returning to in-person learning, 
as we know the benefits that it has for our students.  
  
With that, it is important that you report positive COVID cases and exposures to us via e-mail over the break. 
As we work towards that in-person return date, we still need to strictly adhere to the guidance and quarantine 
protocols to keep the community safe when we do re-open.  Please e-mail us (dsteffen@bssky.org and 
jgeiman@bssky.org) at any time over break to report a case or exposure, and we will provide guidance as 
soon as possible.  Please also reference the updated response chart (below in this newsletter) and the updated 
Diocesan re-opening plans found here for additional and revised information.     

  
Lastly, we sincerely hope that every member of our community has a blessed (NTI free!) Christmas. 
While it likely will not look exactly like it has in year’s past, it is such a great opportunity to focus on the 
many blessings that we all have in our lives.  We hope you can all find ways to safely connect with loved ones 
and make the most of the holiday season. 
  
We are blessed and thankful to have the opportunity to continue to serve this school and community, 
and we hope you all have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
  
  
God Bless, 
  
Mr. Steffen & Mrs. Geiman 

mailto:dsteffen@bssky.org
mailto:jgeiman@bssky.org
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Return-to-School-Requirements-December-Update.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Return-to-School-Requirements-December-Update.pdf


 





https://bssky.ejoinme.org/AGC


Did you know that you can raise money for BSS 
when shopping for groceries or on Amazon? 

 
 

 

 

 

Simply click on the Community Rewards tab on the BSS website 

and learn how to sign up for Amazon Smile, Remke and Kroger community rewards, 

as well as information on Box Tops and Coke Rewards! 

Please CLICK HERE for the Buddy Card order form (pay by cash or check made out to BSS Parent Club) 

Please CLICK HERE to order Buddy Cards online 

All proceeds benefit BSS Parent Club 

(offers valid for Dine In or Carry Out only and expire one year from activation)  

https://bssky.org/community-rewards#AZ
https://bssky.org/community-rewards#Coke
https://bssky.org/community-rewards#BoxTops
https://bssky.org/community-rewards#Kroger
https://bssky.org/community-rewards#Remke
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/BuddyCardOrderForm.pdf
https://checkout.square.site/buy/FTX5G2DZE6M37UNV4OQVRXO4


CLICK FOR PRINTABLE FLYER CLICK TO DONATE ONLINE 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Simple-Christmas-Giving-2020.pdf
https://checkout.square.site/buy/V4NTCBSD4X74ZHJ3NDJFLFAO




 
December is an open month for Virtus suspensions! 

If you fell behind on reading your bulletins, now is the time to get caught up! 

Although we are extremely limited in our ability to have parent volunteers in the classroom 

and/or school building this year, we encourage you to please continue to read your monthly 

Virtus bulletins and stay current with your certification. 

Also, please make sure to complete your bulletins on a computer and NOT on a phone. 

The answers typically do not record when submitted on a phone. 



 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/MS-Burst-Flyer.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/ADT-Flyer.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Coat-Donation-Flyer-2.pdf
https://transportation.ky.gov/AdoptaHighway/Pages/Events.aspx


Check us out on Social Media 

Blessed Sacrament School    2407 Dixie Highway, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017  

school.bssky.org    Diocese of Covington 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence    1994, 2007, 2015 

 

The mission of Blessed Sacrament school 

is to spiritually, academically, and personally develop active Catholics 

using the Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ.  

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY  https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/  https://twitter.com/BSS_KY  

If you would like to submit an article or flyer to our weekly newsletter, please send information to Annie Ernst at annernst@bssky.org. 

All information MUST be submitted by 12:00 pm on Monday to be printed in that week’s newsletter. 

(Submissions made after the deadline will run in the following week’s newsletter.) 

If you have a great idea to share, feedback on an event, questions on upcoming events, or want more information on how to get involved 

please contact the BSS Parents Club at parentsclub@bssky.org.  

A FEW REMINDERS... 
 Please remember to keep extra masks in backpacks 

 Please consider keeping a small hand sanitizer in backpacks and lunch boxes, 

 and continue to encourage effective hand washing habits 

 The most current school-related COVID-19 information can be found HERE 

 Our current arrival and dismissal procedures can be found HERE in the handbook  

 (see page 28) 

 Please make sure that snacks and lunches are peanut-free.  A list of safe options  

 can be found HERE, but please check labels as there may be other items that are 

 not included on this list. 

 We know that you’re all doing your best! 

 Your children are AWESOME and we are SO HAPPY that they are here! 

 

THANK YOU FOR ALL THAT YOU DO EVERY DAY - WE APPRECIATE YOU! 

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/
https://twitter.com/BSS_KY
mailto:parentsclub@bssky.org
https://bssky.org/miscellaneous
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/ParentStudent-Handbook-2020-2021.pdf
https://snacksafely.com/safe-snack-guide/

